
 

 

 

Easter Community Activities 

School have taken part in the          

Rosegrove Neighbourhood Watch   

Easter Window Event.  Check out Pearl, 

Emerald and Opal windows to see our 

lovely displays! Please remember if you 

want to take part at home follow the 

contact details on the flyer we posted 

out to you with the last newsletter.           

Rosegrove Neighbourhood watch are 

also holding an Easter Bunny  Parade in 

Rosegrove and Lowerhouse. Listen out 

for the music from 6 p.m. on Saturday 

3rd April.  A leaflet will be sent home    

on Thursday.  

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re desperate for spare uniform! 

If you have borrowed any uniform 

please return it as soon as possible.  

If you have any spare uniform      

particularly ages 5—8 (trousers and 

jumpers) can you PLEASE donate 

them to school. 

Comic Relief/Red Nose   

‘Everyday Superheroes’ 

The children have raised 

over £100.00 and they all 

had a lovely 

day in their 

special outfits. 

Thank you! 

School Lunches 

As you may know the      

current lunch menu choices 

will continue after the    

Easter holidays for a further 

3 weeks.  We will write to 

you after the holidays when 

the new Lancashire menu 

has been finalised.  Your 

child’s order will remain the 

same until then. 

If your child brings a packed 

lunch please remember we 

are a healthy school.  Please 

make their lunch a healthy 

one i.e. no chocolate bars, 

only 1 biscuit and no fizzy 

drinks. Some children,     

especially the younger    

children, sometimes  bring 

far too much to eat! 

Track & Trace 

From Friday 26th March up to 

and including Wednesday 31st 

March, Mrs Renshaw will          

continue to check for emails 

between 12 & 1 p.m. If your 

child develops symptoms/tests 

positive during these first few 

days of the holidays, please let 

Mrs Renshaw know via the 

school website using the 

‘Contact us on’ link.  Thank you. 

Easter Holidays 

School will close at the    

normal bubble times on 

Thursday 25th March for the 

Easter Holidays.   

Please send your child’s Red 

School Bag into school on 

Thursday this 

week.  

School re-opens on  

Monday 12th April 

at your usual class 

bubble times.  

Out of School Club 

For your information our 

breakfast and after school 

clubs will re-open after the 

Easter holidays.  We are      

contacting families who had 

previous bookings, directly.  

Please contact school if you 

require any further                

information. 

 
Fitness  Days 

We have swapped the Yr 1 & Yr 2 Fitness 

Days after the holidays. 

Yr 1— Please send your child in fitness 

clothes every Thursday. 

Yr 2  -  Please send your 

child in their fitness 

clothes every Tuesday. 

Please keep checking Twitter for all the 

lovely class photos.  Also, check out the   

Discover Camp information and  book a place 

for your child to take part in the Easter 

Fun. 


